

## OUR LADY'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Chanters Hill Barnstaple Devon EX32 8DN
Telephone: 01271 345164 Fax: 01271 328584
Email: admin@olcs.uk www.ourladys.devon.sch.uk
Principal: Robert Meech

4th July 2017

Dear Swallow parent

On Wednesday 19th July, year 6 will be performing their end of year production of Alice, the Musical. As they are only a class of 19, they have asked Owl Class to be their choir.

Rehearsals are well underway and you may have already heard about this exciting event! Children will perform to the whole school at 1.45pm then to parents, governors and friends of the school at 6pm. As detailed in my summer newsletter, year 6 children are to remain at school until after the evening performance. Tea will be provided for them.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank those of you who have provided costumes. I am incredibly grateful.

I hope you can attend the performance at 6pm on the  $19^{th}$ . We are all very excited about what promises to be a fabulous finale from year 6, ably assisted by Owls.

In preparation for the evening, Could you send in to school, 2 photos of your child either as a baby or toddler. E mailing me or a memory stick is the best way.

The end of year 6 performance tends to be quite emotional, so make sure you come armed with tissues!

If you have any questions, feel free to pop in or e mail me <u>DChavasse@olcs.uk</u>
Many thanks for your support.

Kind regards

Diane Chavasse

Assistant Principal & year 6 teacher



